AGM Special

Yes I know you’'ve only just received the “ Summer Special “ 72?7 but not to worry
here is a quick notice to tell you the date for the A.G.M.

TUESDAY 14TH NOVEMBER, 8pm, SHOULDER OF MUTTON.

A short run will precede the meeting and we are aiming to start fairly promptly !

G.UER. COMMITTEE 1999 /2000

CHAIRPERSON;- DAVE HYDE. 01422 - 343736
TREASURER;-  JEZ WILKINSON 01943.- 876130
SECRETARY;- MIKE BELL 01422 - 365468
MEMBER SEC. RICHARD KELLETT 01422 - 202923
CLUB CAPTAIN;- ROD SUTCLIFFE 01422 - 882082
. STATISTICIAN;- GRAEME WOODWARD 01422 - 885185
‘PUBLICITY;- CARL GREENWOOD 01422 - 886587
EQUIPMENT;-  PETE WHITE 01422 - 885728
SHEEPSHEET;- SIMON TOWLER 01274 - 501857.

75,POPLARGROVE,BRADFORD,BD74LL

Co-opted;- BRIAN HORSLEY, STEVE CAVELL & LINDA COOPER.
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Charlotte & Stewart should have a permanent new address up in Durham by the end of

October. If you need to get anything to them before then contact me for their present
abode.
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Due to new systems at BT I now have to have a business & seperate personal e-mail

address. If you need to mail anything it is: simon.sd.towler@talk2 1
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See over the page for Pete Whites’ latest idea for a club event & please make it known whether you think
it would be feasible to run & also help Pete out with addresses or phone numbers for past members !!
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The club dinner has been discussed by the committee ( yearly event ! ) and the general feeling is that last
year did not work very well. This year will probably revert to a traditional sit down meal again,with a
prize-giving, no speech & more time for a disco. Make your views known at the A.G.M. or before !




BOB GRAHAM CELEBRATION WEEKEND

June 22nd & 23rd next year marks my 21st year as a Bob Graham member [No 191]. °

To mark this auspicious occasion I thought the other club members would be inter-
ested in doing the round in a relay. '

We have 26 club members and I think it would be a first if we could arrange it .
The dates I have in mind for next year are June 19th-20th or 26th-27th.

I would hope that other club members become involved also thus making it a great
weekend away for runners and their families alike.

Club members are as follows:

Pete White 01422 885728 Trevor Redmund **
Paul Frechette Mark Bramall-Pimlott **
Rod Sutcliffe Steve Houghton
Jeff Winder Mike Wardle
Steve Skelton ** Geoff Bell
John Crummett Allan Jones **
Gary Webb Jess Palmer **
Rhys Kift > Charlotte Roberts **
Jeremy Wilkinson Andy Thompson
John Wilkinson ~ ** Andy Clarke
- Tim Wilkinson * Bill Johnson
Andrew Wimpenny ** Anne Stentiford [not a club member yet!!]

Brian Horsley

** Don’t have an address for them, please help out!!

Everyone to run one of the five legs and all of us to run the last leg together
[T use the term “run” lightly!]

This will not be a race against Time.

The idea is to get you all involved at some stage no matter what your current level of
fitness may be.

The weekend to finish with a party at some venue in Keswick on the Sunday [lunch
time]

Any one with any ideas about a place please let me know.
Well What do you think? Pick up the phone and let me know.

Pete White.



